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I believe almost of all central eastside should be rezoned EX central employment, much more
than the current plan calls for. The city is growing and we should encourage most of the
population and jobs growth in downtown public transit areas. General industrial is a very poor
us of land near to downtown and mass transit lines. Having industry upwind of large
population centers is just bad planning. The recent pollution problem with bullseye glass is a

perfect example why.

Jonathan Walker
4411 SE Division ST Portland OR 97206


mailto:jonbwalker@gmail.com
mailto:psc@portlandoregon.gov

